
Starting now, Robert Hunter students are collecting
unopened cereal boxes to create a cereal box domino chain
reaction at our whole school meeting on April 4. All cereal

will then be donated to the Flemington Food Pantry!
Last year, we collected 419 boxes of cereal. Let’s try to

collect even more this year!
Thank you for your support!

ROBERT HUNTER CEREAL DRIVE
Now until April 4, 2025


